
 
From: Dale MacNeal < >  
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 4:37 PM 
To: Joseph Aguanno <jaguanno@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Re: Proposed By-Law changes to By-Law 2013-148 
 
Please advise with regard to septic inspections if this is something your office arranges or if we have to 
do so. I assume that this will have to be completed yearly prior to opening.  
 
It is unfortunate that after operating our park for in excess of 40 years paying property taxes and 
without dependence on any municipal services, that the CKL is now attempting to not only increase the 
fees required to operate our small business but to institute an additional yearly fee with regard to our 
septic system for which we have had no problem and for which it is beneficial to us that it be kept 
properly maintained. 
 
These additional expenses appear to be becoming the norm, and I guess we have no alternative but to 
pay in order to continue to do business. Dale 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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